
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

THE DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20226 

May 11, 1970 

Dr. James B. Rhoads 
Archivist of the United States 
National Archives Building 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

I refer to my letter dated April 16, 1970, 
written to Harold Weisberg, Frederick, Maryland, copy 
of which I forwarded to you. 

Copies of the two Secret Service reports, 
Control Numbers 449 and 620, mentioned in the letter to 
Mr. Weisberg, are attached for your information. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas U. Kelleq-
'Assistant Director-1- 

Protective Intelligence 

Encs. 


